UPCOMING EVENTS

NO SINGSPIRATION IN NOVEMBER!

Due to November being Thanksgiving and everyone having a busy schedule around this time of year we will NOT be having a Singspiration in the month of November. We will resume Singspiration in December.

Discipleship Retreat

On Saturday November 10th from 9am to 3pm Kenny and Deborah Greenway will be holding a meeting at the Harrison Building in Liberty teaching on Bible reading, prayer, and fasting. There will also be live music and activities throughout the day as well as free food. This is a very casual event so come as you are. Everyone is welcome but if you are planning to attend you must let me (Bro. Shan) know by November 4.

Dallas OCC Mission Trip

We are currently in the preparation process for our trip to Dallas and we ask that you pray for a warehouse to open up there. All of the processing centers around the country are set up wherever they can find empty warehouse space in that city. As of right now Dallas has not been able to obtain a warehouse location. If they are unable to obtain a warehouse soon there will not be any shoeboxes processed in Dallas this year. The shoeboxes will be rerouted to other cities to be processed.

Enterprise Baptist Church NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2018

SUNDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY:

Sundays @ 9:45 a.m.

EXPLORE THE BIBLE:
A Study of Galatians and James

BIBLE STUDIES FOR LIFE: How to Pray

SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP SERVICE:

Sundays @ 11:00 a.m.

CLASSICS:
A Look at Some of the Most
Famous Stories in the Bible

WEDNESDAY NIGHT PRAYER MEETING:

Wednesdays @ 7:00 p.m.

JOURNEY: A Study of Exodus

WE ARE LOCATED @

3601 Lower Liberty Gloster RD Liberty, MS 39645 601-657-1247

Listen to our sermons online @ facebook.com/ebcliberty

MINISTRY AND MISSION OPPORTUNITIES

Apartment Ministry

Tuesdays @ 9:30 a.m. (Please meet at the church by 9:30 a.m. if you are interested in coming)

Operation Christmas Child

Shoebox season is here and there have been a lot of people working hard packing shoeboxes. I am thrilled to report that we are going to reach our goal of 400 shoeboxes this year! Praise the Lord! Just how many will we end up with? You will have to wait until next month to find out.

Food Pantry

We are always collecting food for our local food pantry. Please leave any donations in the food pantry donation box located in the fellowship hall.

Buffalo Update

I (Bro. Shan) want to thank everyone for your prayers while I was traveling to Buffalo. I recently was there for a few days talking with some church leaders about some of the needs they have. Be in prayer for the people in Buffalo and our church council as we pray about and discuss the possibility of helping our brothers and sisters in Christ in Buffalo moving forward. In Buffalo the harvest is abundant but the workers are few.

MOST RECENT PRAYER REQUEST

David Baker **Charles Whittington** Mike Smith Gauge Hedrick Ruth Roberts Tina Harris Jackie Strange **Dorothy Hughes Betty Humphries** Bill Berryman Josh Gordon Jay Myers Chase Cortez Bobby Hadskey Joseph Kirkland Jerry Wroten Diane Short Anita Campbell Carl Dixon Charles Dixon June Wilson Dollie McKenzie Cathy Ruark Debbie Fenn Emma Rogillio Lori Hart Billy Judge Mike Pruder Delores Holden Rose Ferrar **Ernest Whittington** Karen Freeman Naomi Campbell Free Burma Rangers Juanita Patt Billy Clemmons

Richard Laird Dana Bass Mark Manchester Chris Pittman Sam Moore Jamie Edwards Cliff Wheat **Austin White** James Bullock Mark Manchester Walter Hardy John Mercier **Bobbie Powers** EW/Sandra Ravencraft Joann Holmes Lamar Case Angelyn Herndon **Betty Humphries Larry Champion** Ann Kinabrew Kristine Wilson Hezekiah Fredrick Margie Binns Judy Short Laura Britt Tony Nerad **Guy Thompson** Roy Lee Eddie Lott Carrine Mizell Purvis Allred Glen Huff Joyce Bacon Virginia Dillon

Diane Burris

Kaley Green

IN THE WORD

24 And let us be concerned about one another in order to promote love and good works, 25 not staying away from our worship meetings, as some habitually do, but encouraging each other, and all the more as you see the day drawing near.

Hebrews 10:24-25 (HCSB)

Fellowship, an area that many Christians may neglect without realizing the significance. In the early church it seems clear that the practice of gathering was both common and healthy (Acts 2:44-47). They would come together not one day a week but everyday. They met not only in one location such as the Temple but also in each others homes and even more beautiful was that they held all things in common. The early church didn't consist of denominations, it consisted of those who were faithful followers on Jesus. The early church met not only for their own needs but with the desire to meet the needs of others. How beautiful it would be if the church would follow that example today. Unlike the early church it seems today that many can't make the time to gather with other believers and worship the Lord. For some not meeting with other believers whether in a church or a home is because they don't see that the church is offering them anything. That is people look for churches with the mindset of "what can this church do for me?" This however is a poor method for choosing a group to fellowship with because the church is first and foremost is to serve God, not the other way around. We gather to worship and serve the Lord. We gather because we desire to study and grown in the Word of God. We gather because we sometimes need encouragement and other times need correction. It is easy for us to get busy and get out of fellowship with the Lord and with other believers and when we do it often has a bigger effect on us than we realize. If you have been neglecting gathering with others I encourage you to get plugged in somewhere. I think you will be glad you did.

Want to learn more about Jesus? Read Hebrews 9